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TIVERTON MARKET STRATEGY 
 
Cabinet Member Cllr Richard Chesterton 
Responsible Officer Amy Tregellas, Head of Communities & Governance 
 
Reason for Report: To provide members with the first draft of the Tiverton Market 
Strategy and to give them the opportunity to shape the strategy before it goes out for 
consultation. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: That the report is noted. 
 
Relationship to Corporate Plan: The report applies to the Council’s corporate 
objectives for the economy. 
 
Financial Implications: Any projects listed within the strategy will be subject to a 
worked up business case to ensure that any investment will deliver a return and give 
good value for money. 
 
Legal Implications: None 
 
Risk Assessment: None 
 
 
1.0 Introduction 
 
1.1 The purpose of this report is to provide members with the first draft of the 

Tiverton Market Strategy and to give them the opportunity to shape the 
strategy before it goes out for consultation. 

 
1.2 Consultation would take place with the Market Traders, the Tiverton Business 

Forum and the public.  The consultation will take place for a period of six 
weeks from Friday 22nd July to Friday 2nd September 2016.  Any relevant 
feedback from the consultation will be incorporated into the strategy and it will 
return to the PDG in September. 

 
 
 
Contact for more Information: Alan Ottey, Market Manager – 
aottey@middevon.gov.uk 
 
Circulation of the Report: Cllr Richard Chesterton, Management Team 
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